
21st May 2018 

 

Photographer in School on Wednesday 23rd May 2018 

 

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 23rd May to take 

group / individual photos. If you would like a sibling group photo, 

please let your child’s teacher know. 

Children in P4 may wear their Holy Communion clothes for the 

photo. The children may come to school in their clothes and change 

into their uniform after their photo has been taken. 

Children in P7 may wear their Confirmation clothes for the photo. 

The children may come to school in their clothes and change into 

their uniform after their photo has been taken. 

All other children should wear their formal uniform. 

Thank you 

 

 


